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Dear applicant,

As part of the induction process on to Level 3 Hairdressing, you will be required to complete a range of
tasks over the summer. You will need to bring this project completed on your first day of term to be
marked.

Hair colouring is one of the most exciting, creative, and imaginative processes performed in the salon. It
is individualistic, as each client looks and reacts differently to colour.

TASK 1 - PRODUCE A FACT SHEET

Candidates are required to:

Describe the effects that colouring and lightening products have on the hair structure
Explain how natural hair pigmentation affects colour selection

Explain how the international colour chart is used to select colour

State what ‘percentage and volume strength hydrogen peroxide’ means

Explain the dangers associated with inhalation of powder lighteners

Explain the importance of carrying out tests, prior to and during the colouring process, and
recording the results

TASK 2 — RESEARCH AND PRODUCE A CHART

Candidates are required to research and state remedial actions for the following colouring problems in
the form of a chart:

Correction requirements identified during consultation:

Base colour is too dark
Base colour is too light
Colour is fading too quick
Colouring resistant hair
Restoring depth and tone

Neutralising colour tone

Colour problems identified during the colour service:

Incorrect colour result
Adverse reaction
Seepage

Hair deterioration



TASK 3 — CREATE A MOOD BOARD
Candidates are required to design a mood board to represent seasonal hair colours:

= Choose a season — Spring/Summer OR Autumn/Winter.

= Create a mood board of inspirational colours for your chosen seasonal frend this can be either A4
or A3 in size.

= You can use pictures, writing, fabric, glitters, photos of your work and anything else you think will
compliment your seasonal colour trend.

= Your mood board does not need to be flat; it can be 3D if you wish to attach bigger items to it.

Please bring your completed work to College on the first day of term to be marked.

If you have any questions, please contact me on kerry.fookes@sheffcol.ac.uk

Kind regards,
Hair and Beauty at The Sheffield College
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